
 
 

 

302 Elm Street * P.O. Box 1196 * Buda, TX 78610      512 295 6981 phone/fax 
info@budaumc.org  www.budaumc.org 

 

July 10, 2022 

 

Dickson de la Haye opened the meeting by welcoming Pastor Matt.  Matt was our “keynote speaker”.  He 
told of his faith journey from how his family relocated from the valley to Marble Falls at the age of 9.  He 
relayed how he kept getting a message of “feed my sheep”.  By listening and heeding God’s word, he has 
seen God’s calling come to fruition. 

During Matt’s talk, a “hearty” breakfast was enjoyed thanks to the work of da la Haye Cooking Team.  No 
Heart attacks have been reported from the previous Men’s Breakfast. 

Dickson de la Haye mentioned: 

1. Plans for the pumpkin patch to be located on the church campus are still underway. 
2. Lyndol Miller will again faithfully install the needed lighting. 
3. October 1st will be the arrival date of the first load of pumpkins. 
4. 2-3 days prior to first arrival of pumpkins will be set-up day. 
5. BUMC Men’s Group shirts are being ordered, see Clark Lyman. 

Dickson also gave a heartfelt testimonial about his work with Kairos and the work at Giddings. 

Special prayer request for Danny Grimm and Jim Stavlo.  

The meeting was adjourned. 

$74 was collected. 

Attendees: Clark Lyman  Stan Burrier  Roger K Allen 

Dickson de la Haye Lyndol Miller  Roy Gay 

Jim Philpott  Wayne Bauknight John Lancaster  

Mark Brock  Gary Lindahl  Matt Cardona 

John Jackson  Mike Manning 

 


